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History of the Playground 

The Playground was established back in 1940. Back then housewives 
and their children used to meet here. In 1970 some workmen’s huts 
were placed on the location and two staff members were hired to look 
after the place. Later in 1998 a roomy house was build in the playground 
along with a large sandpit. A lot of new toys were added to the 
playground as well. A part of the playground was covered with asphalt 
and a miniature roadway was installed. The traffic is directed by a traffic 
light. Latest in 2009 a big climbing frame was added to the playground 
facilities. 

What Possibilities does the Playground offer? 

The playground is intended to be a place where children, youngsters 
and adults can meet, play and have fun together. 

From the early spring bicycles and moon-cars are displayed for free 
disposition. In the wintertime these toys are packed away and the 
playground offers a lot of different indoor activities instead. It might be 
activities like working with clay, fabric, pearls, paper, plaster etc. 

All year the children are allowed to use the playground’s bikeshop if their 
own or somebody else’s bicycle needs repairing or maintenance. 

It is also possible to celebrate birthdays in the playground in between 
opening hours. It is necessary though, to make an appointment with the 
playground staff in good time before the event. 

In corporation with the municipality of Lyngby-Taarbæk and the local 
police department the playground is also used for testing the childrens 
(kindergarten, 1.grade, third grade and fourth grade) ability to go and 
ride about the streets in safety. 

The playground offers further activities during summertime and around 
Christmastime. 

                 



Practical information 

The playgrounds opening hours: 

Monday – Thursday: 10-17 

Friday    10-16 

 

NOTE: Time spent in the playground is always at you r own risk.   

A Playground staff member will always be present during opening hours 
and is available if any help should be needed.  

Because the playground has a lot of visitors, it is necessary always to 
follow the rules of the playground, which are posted in the window next 
to the house entrance. 

It is the responsibility of the adults to inform the children of the 
playground rules, especially if you are visiting for the first time. 

The playground staff recommends that everyone is cleaning up after 
themselves and respects the rules that concern the use of the 
playground. 

The playground is operated and administrated by the Technical 
Management, Operations. 

We are looking forward to seeing you for good times and fun in the 
playground. 

Greetings 

The Playground staff 

 

 

 



 

Frederiksdalsvej 23 
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45 85 71 69 
29 21 61 83 

E-mail: legepladsen@ltk.dk 
Lyngby-Taarbæk municipality  

Technical Management 


